March 27, 2019

 

 

Ahsan Habib                                                                                                         Student #:  100145387

 

Dear Ahsan,

 

Thank you for your application to the Tourism Management Program for International Students.  We are sorry to inform you that we are unable to offer you a place in the program for the September 2019 intake.

 

We have received a heavy volume of excellent applications this year.  Applicants are considered on many factors, including all submitted documentation and correspondence.  The faculty carefully considers all applications. Upon carefully considering your applications, we are unable to offer you a place for the September 2019 intake.

 

You may wish to register for other university courses during the next academic year, and upon successfully completing both EAP 100 and EAP 101 with a B+ or 77% minimum grade as well as all Capilano University academic courses with a minimum C grade (including good attendance), you may re-submit your application for consideration for the January 2020 or future intake.

 

We appreciate the time and effort you put into your application, and wish you the best of luck in your future.

 

Yours sincerely,
